UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO

MOSCOW, IDAHO 83843 i C,Z 5{ /’0.7 W. WATTS
TEL. AREA CODE 208 882-3511

‘BUSINESS MANAGER

9 January 1970

Mr. and Mrs. Jess Taylor
1805 Manitou Avenue
Boise, Idaho 83706

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Taylor:

I am most pleased to enclose a photocopy of a letter which
reached my desk recently and which we are including in its
entirety in the agenda of the Board of Regents at their next
meeting. Because the letter pays special tribute to you
folks as well as others, I feel you would like to have this
copy .

I trust that you have enjoyed a good year and wish you the
very best for 1970.

With warmest personal regards.

Sincerely yours,
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